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Welcome to your               

December 2017            
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Editorõs View 

   All the staff here at the VVSC newsletter wish members the happiest and warmest holiday cheer. 

Special mention is mandatory for the Ladies of the VVSC for possessing good sense, evidenced by 

having their Ladies Luncheon at BJôs Brewhouse. Check it out on the events page. 

In this issue also check out coverage of: 

The Bell Recreation center car show. Hal and Cindyô Harshôs 1938     

Chevrolet Master Deluxe that is featured on our cover this month was there. 

Roll on Roll offï European delivery part II: Ocean Voyage 

Finally, a very unhappy reporter was sent to cover the Phoenix Car Show 

on Thanksgiving morning, but still managed to find a few bright spots there.         

(one being the free tickets in Motor Trend magazine) 

    As usual, I am looking for a few good articles on your car or any   

other topic you feel may interest our members.  

Submit materials to:      locascio2000@hotmail.com 

newsletter@chevyhardcore.com 

 
Hi Vintage Vehicle Enthusiasts,  

  Check out the URL below sent to me by Les Litzenberger (he sounds familiar). I loved the article 

on the state of the art in development of carbon fiber connecting rods. I also hope (hint, hint,) Santa 

puts a Proform wireless vehicle weighing system under my tree. (not the Paloverde please)          

Secret Santa note: it is only $800. (please include a 2 poster lift and raised garage roof). 

mailto:newsletter@chevyhardcore.com


Bell Center Show 

November 7th 2017 

 

    Great show, nice weather, and a fine 

turnout of vintage and soon to be vintage 

vehicles. To the left is the cool host of the 

much loved Buick aluminum 215 C.I. V8. 

It lived on many years licensed by GM in 

Triumph TR8s and Land Rovers to name 

a few. 

 

     Website Reconstruction Notice 

  Ron Whitney and Troy Janicki appreciate 

your patience during the website recreation 

resulting in limited access to most website 

features. You can still access �³home�´��and 
the �³events page�´��but file size limitation 
problems are making progress slow. 


